

December 14, 2021

Dear Pastors,

In response to the latest state mandate regarding indoor mask wearing from December 15 to (at least) January 15 (see https://www.countynewscenter.com/state-issues-mask-mandate-for-indoor-public-places/), we ask all parishioners, out of concern for the personal health risk due to the Omicron variant and the general concern for the health of others, to comply with these requirements.

Please be aware of my prayers for you and your parishes during this Advent season and as we approach Christmas!

Sincerely in the Lord,

Most Rev. John P. Dolan

Auxiliary Bishop of San Diego